
  

APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN FOR 2017  
 

The Pittwater Artists Trail is a collective of practicing artists on the Northern Beaches. Within this 
group we thrive as individual artists supporting each other, presenting our work collectively to the 
public and striving to always display a high level of expertise and professionalism within our chosen 
media. 

 

 
 

Studios on the trail are open to the public over two weekends throughout the year and our artists 
hold a curated group exhibition each winter. 
We are interested to hear from Scotland Island artists and makers who would like to apply to be part 
of the trail in 2017. This would involve exhibiting within a suitable, existing mainland studio for the 
two open weekends as a ‘guest artist’. 
  

Applications close first week October 2016. 

 
For more information on eligibility and details of how to apply please go to our website: 

www.pittwaterartiststrail.com.au 

You can also contact Vicki Ratcliff on 9999 0192 or 0423 916806 to discuss. 

http://www.pittwaterartiststrail.com.au/

